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10/01/22

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: University of Wolverhampton trip 11th January 2022  
 
We are delighted to inform you that your child has been selected to take part in a trip to the University of Wolverhampton on Tuesday 11th January, 2022.  This will take place during the school day between the hours of 9AM and 2.45PM.  The purpose of this trip is to raise aspirations and give a valuable insight into what university life might be like. 
 
There will be no cost to yourselves as transport and lunch will be provided.  Please ensure students wear full, correct uniform for this trip. 
 
The day will consist of: 
 
· Welcome Talk 
· Introduction to Higher Education 
· Campus tour and activity 
· Lunch 
· Making Informed Decisions 
· Student Finance 
 
This experience will provide an advantage to students when seeking college or university places and will play a big part helping them to make informed choices about their futures. 
 
Please complete the form at your earliest convenience if you would like your son/daughter to be considered for this experience:  
 
 
Yours faithfully,

Mrs S Perkins
Teacher of Business & Computing

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To Mrs S Perkins 
 
(Please return no later than Friday 15th February) 
 
I would like my son/daughter………………………………………………………….. (name) of Form………. to participate in the visit to University of Wolverhampton. 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer 
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